Consultation on Admission Arrangements at WMG Academy Coventry
We have recently published a consultation on behalf of WMG Academy for Young Engineers Coventry in relation to proposed changes to the Academy’s admission arrangements. These proposals include plans to admit students into a new Year 9 cohort at the age of 13 from September 2026, and some further changes to the Published Admission Number (PAN) as detailed in the Academy’s admissions policy. 
This consultation follows the consultation procedure set by the Admissions Code of Practice 2021 and seeks the views of parents and carers, community members, educational institutions, the Local Authority, and other stakeholders.
You can find out more about these proposals here: WMG Academy Coventry Consultation Letter
You can read the proposed Admissions Policy here: WMG Academy Coventry Admissions Policy September 2026
How to Submit Your Feedback
The Academy wants to hear your views on this proposal. It is important that as many stakeholders as possible respond to this consultation to ensure the views of the WMG Academy community are well reflected. The views of parents, pupils and the wider community will be considered by our Trust Board, Local Governing Board and Coventry City Council when determining whether to publish a Statutory Notice to admit Year 9 pupils to WMG Academy Coventry.
The consultation was published on Monday 14th October 2024 and will run for six weeks, in line with the Admissions Code of Practice. Please submit your feedback by completing the online survey by 9am on Monday 25th November 2024. 
The online survey can be accessed here. 
Please do not hesitate to contact WMG Academy Coventry by email to admissions@wmgacademy.org.uk if you have any questions or would like further information.
Yours sincerely, 
WMG Academy for Young Engineers Coventry
